[bookmark: _Hlk107573330]Public Meeting Announcement:
On Thursday, August 11th, 2022, St. Louis County Continuum of Care (MN-509) will host a public information session on the FY2022 HUD CoC Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) process. This session will be hosted via Microsoft Teams and is open to the public (meeting details below). This session will provide details on the local grant competition for new and renewal funds and provide information about HUD funding priorities. 
If you are unable to attend this session, but would still like to receive information on this funding opportunity, please contact St. Louis County Continuum of Care Coordinator, Courtney Cochran (she/her) at cochranc@StLouisCountyMN.gov. Please also reach out to Courtney with any questions on this session. 
Meeting Details: Thursday, July 14th from 9am to 10:30am via Microsoft Teams

Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app 
Click here to join the meeting 
Meeting ID: 251 336 661 634 
Passcode: KKeGj6 
Download Teams | Join on the web
Join with a video conferencing device 
stlouiscountymn@m.webex.com 
Video Conference ID: 111 376 294 0 
Alternate VTC instructions 
Or call in (audio only) 
+1 872-242-8850,,825490965#   United States, Chicago 
Phone Conference ID: 825 490 965# 
Find a local number | Reset PIN 
Learn More | Meeting options 
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